
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2022 
 
Dear Candidate 
 
Invigilator 
 
Thank you for your interest in the above post at Limehurst Academy.  This casual post is to begin as soon 
as possible. 
 
Limehurst Academy is an exciting place to work and learn.  Our school motto is Achievement in a Caring 
Environment.  You will see when you visit the school and talk to the students, teachers, support staff and 
governors that we are passionate about what we do: getting the best out of every child whatever their 
abilities, interests or ambitions.  We have high aspirations for everyone who is part of our community 
whether student or member of staff.  With this caring ethos we are looking for skilled staff to join us who 
have a clear passion for helping young people achieve the absolute best they can.  Also, since 1st January 
2021, we are a proud member of the East Midlands Education Trust. 
 
At Limehurst, we aim to deliver the highest quality teaching, which encourages greater student 
responsibility and independence in their learning.  We aim to understand quickly the changing needs of 
each individual in our care and prepare them for the next stage of their education. We challenge and 
support them to succeed beyond what they believe they are capable of in an environment where 
students feel safe and relationships are good.   
 
As you know, the school is currently rated by Ofsted as ‘Good’.  The report can be accessed via our 
website.  We know our school well but we are not complacent.  We are constantly seeking to improve, 
and deliver outstanding education to the community we serve – a community that we are very proud to 
be a part of. 
 
This post is a crucial one to the school.  As well as external examinations during formal exam seasons, 
invigilators are also used to administer mock examinations and some other in-school testing.  Full training 
will be given by the school’s assessment manager. 
 
If you believe you have the skills and qualities to help us continue to be successful, then I look forward to 
receiving your application.  You will need to write a letter of application (maximum 1 side) detailing why 
you think you are right for this post.  You also need to complete an application form which you will find 
on the vacancies page of the EMET website. 
 
Please note we only accept electronic applications which should be emailed to 
recruitment@emet.uk.com by the deadline date of 9.00am on Friday 18th February.  Interviews will be 
held shortly after this date. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Jon Mellor 
Headteacher 

mailto:recruitment@emet.uk.com

